
 

  

KEY DATES 

 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

  
TERM TWO  
Week 9 
Tuesday 20th June 
Reports sent home 
School Council @ 7.30 
Thursday 22nd June  
Student Interviews from 1.00 
Friday 23rd June  
Student Interviews (N0 
school) 
 

TERM THREE  
Week 1 
Monday 10th July 
First day of Term 3 
 
TERM THREE  
Week 2 
Tuesday 18th July 
School Council 
 
TERM THREE  
Week 5 
Tuesday 8th August 
Parents’ Club 
 
TERM THREE  
Week 6 
Tuesday 15th August 
School Council 
 
TERM THREE  
Week 7 
Book Week 
 
TERM THREE  
Week 9 
Artist in Residence 
Thursday 7th September 
School Concert  
 
 
 

 
 

PRINCIPAL CHATTER 
Many thanks for the support of all 
families throughout Term 2. It is hard 
to believe that next week is the last 
week of term. Students have had 
access to a range of learning 
opportunities throughout the term 
in addition to their daily classroom 
practices. These have included 
incursions, excursions, 
performances, eisteddfods and an 
array of sporting events. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT WEEK? 
Parents can expect that student 
reports will be sent home with their 
children next Tuesday. Reports will 
highlight the curriculum that has 
been taught, what your child has 
achieved and highlights of your 
child’s learning. Each student will 
have a dot point rating measured 
against the Victorian Curriculum 
standards that also shows the 
learning growth in the past 6 
months. 
Students are expected to attend the 
interview with their parent and 
teacher. Interview times commence 
from 1.00 pm next Thursday. 
It is a normal school day finish next 
Thursday at 3.30 pm despite an 
adjustment to our lunch times. 
Students will have lunch from 1.00 -
2.00 pm before being involved in 3 
rotational activities in the afternoon. 
There are no students at school on 
Friday. Due to Mrs. Bellman 
attending a ‘Master’s in Teaching’ 
course, her interviews will take place 
at the start of Term 3. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids.” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

STUDENT LEADER 
Congratulations to Tyler (Year 6) for 
facilitating week 7 assembly for Term 
Two. Tyler arranged an array of 
showcases with our Year 1 showcase 
requiring Tyler to question every student 
in the class. Tyler was also very 
passionate and specific about selecting 
last week’s award winners. Well done, 
Tyler! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE MELO AWARD 
The ‘Melo Award’ is presented to a child 
or group who models our school values, 
and as result, often helps those around 
them. Last week’s Melo Award was given 
to Jordan (Year 2) for his positivity 
towards his learning and improved 
involvement with recess and lunchtime 
activities. 
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THE VALUES AWARD 
The ‘Values Award’ is selected by our 
student leaders and presented to a child 
who has demonstrated the behaviours 
that model our school values. Our ‘Values 
Award’ was presented to Tom 
(Foundation) for his enthusiasm towards 
his learning, his passion for playing 
games in the yard and his inclusion of 
others. Well done, Tom! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SHOWCASE  
Congratulations to Year One students 

for sharing their work around the 5 Keys 

to Success. Every student had 

something to say in relation to one of 

the keys. Well done to all our Year One 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LONG SERVICE LEAVE 
Please note, at the commencement of 

Term 3 we have some staff taking small 

allocations of Long Service Leave. This 

means there will be some staffing 

changes in Mrs. McLaren and Mrs. 

Arnott’s class that will be 

communicated. I also will be taking 

some leave and Mrs. Bellman will be 

Acting Principal in my 4 weeks of leave. 

We are indeed fortunate to have quality 

replacements with existing staff making 

some adjustments to their roles. 

 

 

SHOWCASE  
Congratulations to our Viv, Bill, Remi & 

Evahni (Foundation) for showing and 

telling us about their artwork in 

relation to World Oceans Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOWCASE  
Congratulations to Acacia & Jayda who 
read out their “Poem for Two.’ Both 
girls performed this poem at the 
recent Eisteddfod competition held in 
Warrnambool. Well done girls! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MND 
Congratulations to Bella, Jack and 

Bentley (Foundation) for being 

awarded a pair of MND socks for the 

effort they are putting into their 

learning. Many thanks to one of our 

parents for donating the socks and for 

raising awareness for this cause. 

 

THANK -YOU MISS WOOLES 
Congratulations to Isla & Bailey for 

thanking Miss Wooles for her working 

in the Year b2 class over the last 3 

weeks and for arranging a wonderful 

card signed by all the students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARTIST in RESIDENCE 
We have secured our Artist in 

Residence for 2023 and we are pleased 

to announce that Terry Cole will bring 

his show, “Circus in a Suitcase.’ Terry 

last visited school in 2019 and his 

shows create a lot of interest for all 

our students. 

Basically, Terry arrives at Allansford on 

a Monday and teaches each of the 

classes a unique circus skill that they 

practice all week, culminating in a 

whole school night concert at 

Warrnambool Secondary College 

commencing at around 7.00 pm. The 

concert usually lasts about an hour 

and 15 minutes. 

children are inducted into the once 
secretive and elite world of circus. 
Not only will the children safely gain 
new skills in balance and manipulation, 
but they will also be empowered by 
them and know how to improve these 
skills and 
acquire others. 
Most importantly of all though, the 
workshop sessions are enormous fun 
for students and teachers alike! 
• Learn to juggle balls, scarves and 
rings 
• Fly the Chinese spinning top, the 
Diabolo 
• Spin a plate on a stick, balance it 
• Balance a feather or broomstick 
• Balance on a rolla bolla 
• Control the Chinese devil sticks 
• Walk tall on circus stilts 
• Learn acrobatic balances and 
pyramids 

 

 



 

  



 


